
Racine City Traffic Commission
c/o Engineering Office
730 Washington Ave
Racine, WI 53403

Dear Racine City Traffrc Commission,

I am writing to request your consideration for placement of a stop sign on Lindermann
Avenue between Ohio and Indiana Streets.

I have been living on the corner of Lindermann Avenue and Oregon Street for six years
and have witnessed the blatant disregard for the speed limit on Lindermann Avenue year
after year. Now that I have three small children, I am no longer willing to sit by and
watch careless drivers put them and the other families in this neighborhood in danger.

There is no stop sign on Lindermann Avenue from Ohio Street all the way down to
Indiana Street. This serves daily as a drag strip for reckless drivers who put my children
and the many other children who live in this a¡ea in great danger. Yesterday, June 4th,

there was an accident on the cofiìer of Lindermann Avenue and Virginia Street, while my
family and I were playing in front of our house, due to an obviously speeding driver.

I ask you to please consider putting a stop sign on the corner of Lindermann Avenue and
Illinois Street in order to make a safer environment for the families and children in our
area. This would break up the long stretch where drivers exceed the speed limit
substantially and cause traffrc to slow down.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter.

Bennett Olson
4401 Lindermann Ave
Racine, WI53405


